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November 18, 2024 

 
SENT VIA E-MAIL 
 
Attention: The Hon. Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario 
 
RE: Support for Resolution Urging the Government to Promptly Resume 

Assessment Cycle 
 
Please be advised that the Council of the Corporation of the Town of Grimsby at its 
meeting held on November 18, 2024, received, and endorsed the correspondence from 
the Corporation of the Municipality of Callander dated May 31, 2024, regarding urging 
the government to promptly resume the assessment cycle with the following motion: 
 

Moved by: Councillor Davoli 
Seconded by: Councillor Howe 
 
Resolved that Council endorse the Municipality of Callander's resolution on 
resuming the assessment cycle. 
 
Result: CARRIED 
 

If you require any additional information, please let me know.  
 
Regards, 

 
Victoria Steele  
Town Clerk 
 
 
CC:  Corporation of the Municipality of Callander 

Municipal Property Assessment Corporation 
 All Ontario Municipalities 
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